## Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure

## **Crown Lands**



Our ref: <u>25/01688#79</u> Your ref: <u>SSD-77443244</u>

25 June 2025

Subject: Homebush Battery Energy Storage System

Dear Department of Planning

The Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure – Crown Lands has reviewed the proposal.

No Crown land, roads, or waterways are contained within the project footprint. Furthermore, no Crown land, roads, or waterways are adjacent to the project site in this instance. Accordingly, Crown Lands has no further comments on this project.

Please note that should the project boundaries be amended to include any Crown land, roads, or waterways, further advice from Crown Lands should be sought.

If the proponent requires further information, or has any questions, please contact Paul Harper, Natural Resource Management Project Officer in Crown Lands, on 0448 669 836 or at paul.harper@crownland.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Layt

Group Leader, Property Management Sydney

Crown Lands and Public Spaces